
As part of our 2018 conference, The Oregon Association 
for Behavior Analysis (ORABA) is hosting a free job fair 
and recruiting event for people interested in working 
in the field of Applied Behavior Analysis (ABA). 

ABA is a scientific approach for teaching meaningful 
skills and addressing socially significant problem 
behaviors. It is based on the principles of behaviorism, 
which have demonstrated their effectiveness with 
neurotypical and classified populations for almost 100 
years. Working in the ABA field can be the path to a 
rewarding, lifelong career of helping others.

Various ABA providers will be on hand to talk to you 
about their companies and conduct interviews. While 
ABA has many applications, most positions currently 
available entail supporting and teaching children with 
autism. If you haven’t already received ABA training 
or achieved RBT or RBAI certification, most companies 
will provide training and can discuss the process with 
you at the event. Please dress professionally and 
bring your resume, as the regional job market is quite 
competitive.

We encourage students, RBTs and RBAIs to attend 
the full conference, which includes keynote speaker 
Dr. Francesca Degli Espinosa and presentations on 
current topics such as teaching complex language 
to children with autism, and promoting diversity and 
cultural competence within ABA.

WHEN?
October 19, 2018 from 9 a.m. to noon.

WHERE?
Oregon Institute of Technology 
27500 SW Parkway Avenue 
Wilsonville, OR 97070

Signs will direct you to the right room.

QUESTIONS?
Contact Emily Kearney at info@oraba.org, 
or visit us online at www.oraba.org.

If you wish to attend the free job fair, RSVP to info@oraba.org. Conference registration for students is 
$75 for both days and $35 for a single day. You are welcome to attend the free event on Friday and then 
sign up for Saturday’s presentations, which are geared towards practitioners. 

October 19–20 • Oregon Institute of Technology • Wilsonville, OR

Founded in 2009, The Oregon Association 
for Behavior Analysis (ORABA) is a nonprofit 
501(c)(3), an affiliated chapter of the Associa-
tion for Behavior Analysis International, and 
an affiliate of the Association of Professional 
Behavior Analysts. Our aims are to:

•	 Disseminate information about ABA

•	 Provide educational opportunities for 
parents and providers

•	 Advocate legislative policies that 
protect consumers of ABA services
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